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I would just like to thank all parents, carers, students and staff for the wonderful welcome I have received this first 
half term. It has been a very busy start, but also a very posiƟve one. I have thoroughly enjoyed geƫng to grips with 
my new role as Headteacher here at Corvedale Primary School and Nursery. I would just like to reiterate that I have 
cleared my schedule so that I am available first thing in the morning should anyone have anything they would like 

to discuss with me.  

We are hopeful that Heather Meyrick will be back into school on Thursday 7th November, but will update you all on 
our return. The current service being provided by Shire Services will conƟnue unƟl then, please see the menu for 

the week commencing 4th November aƩached.  

We are looking forward to a busy run up to Christmas and will keep you updated on all of the important dates for 
your diary when they have been confirmed.  

I hope you all have a very enjoyable half term break and look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 
4th November.  

24.10.24 5.30-7pm CSA Autumn Disco 

25.10.24 PD Day 

04.11.24 Back to School 
06.11.24 CSA AGM 

07.11.24 Nasal Flu Immunisation 

29.11.24 CSA Wreath Making Workshop 
20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 
06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

 Club Time Yr Group 
Monday Drama 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 
Tuesday Netball 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 

 
 

 
 

Well done to the students who aƩended the Basketball FesƟval at Church 
StreƩon  on Tuesday 22nd October.  

 
Both teams did an amazing job, showing off some great skills and won-

derful sportsmanship. It was especially nice to see a great deal of encour-
agement within their own teams and also to the other schools compeƟng 

in the tournament.  
 

The day was topped off with a first place for both teams in their individual 
groups.  

Well Done! 



 

 

 

 

This year we are excited to be taking part in the T4U campaign to create Christmas Shoeboxes for vulner-
able children across Europe. Each Class will be puƫng together 2 boxes during school, one for a girl and 
one for a boy. We would therefore be grateful if students could please bring in any donaƟons of suitable 

pre-loved or new items which could be added.  

Please see below for details on what is required/accepted.  

Thank you. 














